

September 12, 2016

Reeve Vincent and the Council of North Huron,

The Village of Blyth is planning an event filled year in 2017 to commemorate their 140th Anniversary. At the September 7, 2016 meeting of the Blyth Business Improvement Association the following motions were made:

MOTION BY: Gary van Leewan

SECONDED BY: Irene Kellins

To appoint Crystal Taylor as Chair of the Blyth 140th Committee

MOTION BY: Gary van Leewan

SECONDED BY: Irene Kellins

To appoint Lissa Kolkman as Vice Chair and Secretary of the Blyth 140th Committee

MOTION BY: Crystal Taylor

SECONDED BY: Gary van Leewan, Treasurer

SSECONDED BY: Gary van to approve the request by the Blyth 140th Committee to North Huron Council for a \$5,000 interest free loan to be used as start-up funds for the 140th Anniversary Celebration year.

The Blyth BIA and the Blyth 140th Committee appreciates the support of North Huron Council and is looking forward to planning a memorable year for residents and visitors alike.

Sincerely,

Ehair, Blyth BIA